
Dear mayor and councillor, 

 

Thank you for making the crucial decision last fall to pause the Williams Parkway expansion and 

directing staff to find alternatives.  

 

In doing so, you demonstrated that council is serious about the climate emergency declaration and 

Brampton’s 2040 vision.  

 

Please continue your leadership by voting against the Williams Parkway expansion from four to six lanes.  

 

Of the three options staff identified, we urge council to vote against option one, which would expand 

the lanes from four to six. We urge council to vote in favour of option three instead, which would 

maintain four lanes while making more space for multi-use paths and trees.  

 

Expanding Williams Parkway to six lanes would worsen congestion long-term because of induced 

demand. Research shows widening roads makes driving more attractive, thus encouraging more people 

to use cars.  

 

Improving walking and cycling infrastructure instead would reduce congestion and greenhouse gas 

emissions, improve safety and air quality and provide more equitable transportation options.  

 

This would set council on track to achieving its climate targets and Brampton's 2040 vision of a 

sustainable, vibrant, livable city with streets designed for people.  

 

Thank you again for your continued leadership.  

 

Sincerely, 

Tim Cork 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Julie Michon 

 

 

Sincerely, 

B WILSON 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Navtej Duggal 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Heather Noble-Volpe 
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Sincerely, 
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